Richard Wisner
Lincoln County, Oregon

Senate Committee on Rules
Salem, Oregon

Re: Senate Bill 854A - Relating to acceptable identification numbers for state-issued authorizations.

Dear Chair Senator Burdick, Vice-Chair Baertschiger and members Senator Boquist, Senator Dembrow
and Senator Roblan.

I strongly urge the Committee to pass this legislation. Requiring one to provide one's Social Security
number for any reason other than payroll or tax purposes should not be an option. I have even had
doctor's offices insist they obtain it prior to providing care. -
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I am providing a (redacted) picture of my own Social Security card that I obtained in 1964 as an
example. Please note the bottom line on the face of the card, i.e., "NOT FOR IDENTIFICATION".

Again, this legislation is a step in the right direction.

Sincerely,

Richard F. Wisner
12 May 2019 ~



